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Sophie is different. But today, she’s taking the 
bus like everyone else. 

Thanks to the new STL Compagnon program, 
customers with special needs can now take 
public transit alone because we’re there for 
them every step of the way.

Discover Sophie’s story at  
STLaval.ca/compagnon

Good news 
for your wallet
Children aged 11 or younger can now get around the city  
for free at all times if accompanied by an adult. 

And that’s not all! We’re also giving students a 40% discount  
on monthly passes. That’s totally bussssss!

For details and terms and conditions, visit STLaval.ca

Are you a student? 
Be sure to renew 
your OPUS card
To qualify for discounted transit 
fares, you must renew your OPUS 
card with photo ID by October 31. 

Important: OPUS cards are issued 
and renewed at ticket offices by 
appointment only. 

STLaval.ca/student

REM 
TRAVEL INFO
We’re now operating a shuttle bus service on 
route 713 departing from Sainte-Dorothée 
station to better serve residents of western 
Laval. 

The express shuttle bus stops at the new 
park-and-ride lot on Avenue des Bois and then 
proceeds along Boulevard Chomedey toward 
Côte-Vertu metro station.

STLaval.ca/rem

CYCLOBUS: 
There’s still time!
Bike racks are available on all our buses 
between 6:30 a.m. and 7 p.m. until 
October 31.

If you want to travel farther or don’t feel 
like riding in the rain, all you have to do is 
load your bike onto the rack and continue 
your trip. 

STLaval.ca/cyclobus
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